
 

 

 

 

 

 

THE EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
September 22, 2024 

____________ 
 

Lord, grant me your protection throughout the coming hours 
from Satan’s vile deception, from sin’s corrupting powers,  

from dangers, threats, and shame, from sickness, death, and sadness,  
I face the day with gladness and call upon your name.  

Amen.  

____________ 
ALTAR FLOWERS are given this week by Bob and Beth Newman and family 
in memory of Emily Newman.  Thank you, Newman family!  
 
AN UPDATED SEPTEMBER CALENDAR PAGE—is available at all the 
church entrances. If you haven’t already picked one up, please do so today.  
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL starts today.  Bible Class will not meet today, but join us 
for refreshments and fellowship.  
 
MISSION FESTIVAL—is next Sunday, September 29th with services at 8:30 
and 11:00 a.m.  Our guest speaker will be Missionary Joel Nitz who is serving 
in Vietnam.  He will also be giving a presentation during the Bible Class hour.   
               
LWMS Fall Rally—is quickly approaching and we would like to send a large 
group from Trinity to represent our congregation to learn about missions!  If 
you have never participated in LWMS before, this is a great, low key 
opportunity to see what it is all about.  All women, plus men and older children, 
are invited to attend and learn about our WELS mission in London.  A light 
breakfast and a soup/salad lunch will be provided.  Check in begins at 9:00 
a.m. on October 5th and the rally begins at 9:30 a.m. The rally is done after 
lunch.  We will have a carpool leaving from Trinity at 8:15 a.m. Please sign up 
on one of the sheets at the church entrances or contact Sarah Hanke at (517) 
442-9275 to let her know if you want to go and if you want to carpool.   
 
THE NEXT YOUNG PEOPLE GROUP OUTING (20’s and 30’s)—is 
scheduled for October 6th at the Vershum farm, 11184 Clinton Road, at 4:00 
p.m.  We will join with Adrian and Ann Arbor churches for a hayride and 
bonfire. Hot dogs, brats, and drinks will be provided, but feel free to bring a 
side or a snack to share. Please join us for fun, food, games, and fellowship!  
Bring a friend!  Contact Barb Vershum at (517) 605-8404 for more 
information. 
 
NEW MEDITATIONS are available today in the tract racks and in the Bible 
Class Room.  Pick up one for your family today.  When you have finished the 
“Meditations” booklet, bring it back to the Bible Class room and put it into the 
box labeled “Meditations” in the cabinet. 
 

 
A LOOK BACK:  September 15, 2024 

 Attendance:       96/45=141   Communion: 67/35=102  
Offerings:                $10, 014.18 (Weekly Need: $8,085)   Missions: $20.00 

 
A LOOK AHEAD:    
 TODAY (9/22)            8:30/11 a.m. Worship Services 
    9:45 a.m. Sunday School 

THURSDAY 6:00 p.m.  Bible School                
 6:15 p.m. Bell Choir                                                                                                                                                          

  7:25 p.m. Choir 
 SUNDAY                    8:30/11 a.m.  Mission Festival Worship Services  
   9:45 a.m. Sunday School/Bible Class 
   12:30 p.m. Mission Festival Potluck 
   
  
 

BIBLE READINGS FOR THE WEEK       
Today (9/22)-Psalm 107:33-43 

Monday-Psalm 108 
Tuesday-Psalm 109 

Wednesday-Psalm 110 
Thursday-Psalms 111, 112 

Friday-Psalms 113, 114 
Saturday-Psalm 115 
Sunday-Psalm 116 

 
 
A MISSION FESTIVAL POTLUCK is planned for next Sunday, September 
29th, at 12:30 p.m.  If you did not receive the Sign-Up Genius email that went 
out this past Wednesday, there are sign-up sheets at each of the entrances.  
Please let us know if you plan to attend!  
 
CHURCH DIRECTORY—Online scheduling is available.  To schedule your 
appointment, go to www.ucdir.com, click on photography appointment 
scheduling login on the right side, enter mi1917 in the church code field and 
enter photos in the Church Password field.  Follow the prompts to schedule 
your family’s appointment time. If you have 6 or more in your family, please 
use 2 consecutive time slots.  The online scheduling option is available 
Monday through Friday.   If you are not able to attend a photo session, you 
may provide a picture for the directory.  Please contact Dave and Ann Latowski 
to make arrangements to use your own picture.  Home phone (517) 423-0821 
or email ann_latowski @hotmail.com.  
 
 

http://www.ucdir.com/

